
From: Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com
Subject: Pedestrian Refuge Island

Date: 9 June 2020 at 9:54 pm
To: Central Ward Office central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au

Dear Cr Vicki Howard

On Monday I rang your office and spoke to a lady (unfortunately I have forgotten her name) about the recently installed
pedestrian refuge island on Macquarie St at the intersection of Florence St. This refuge island is of massive benefit to people on
foot but due to the way it has been installed it now creates a nasty pinch point for people on bicycles using the road. Can you
please advise who we can speak to on how the pinch point can be resolved without removing the island.

Sincerely

Donald Campbell
New Farm Representative
Brisbane CBD BUG
0402 609 723

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 
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